
Dear Sir, 
  
I’d like to suggest the government to formulate policies favouring inbound working 
holiday scheme for absorbing expatriate ICT workers to promote knowledge 
exchange between Hong Kong and other developed countries. Also more distance ICT 
learning courses/resources provided by accredited technology institutions overseas 
should be introduced to our education market in Hong Kong. For secondary and 
tertiary education in Hong Kong, ICT awareness and introductory training should be 
endeavoured widely at an earlier stage, better with various regular joint-school 
activities as well as inter-school competitions. To parallel the trendy fad of mobile app 
popularity, software engineering should become a focussed redeveloping industry 
enhanced by more relevant nurturing efforts/aids, financing, R&D support, knowledge 
infrastructure and manpower supply. 
  
Thanks for your consideration. 


